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A practical, real-world training manual for mid-level management Managing to Make a Difference presents
a leadership guide for those in the middle. The C-suite has a wealth of resources for leadership
guidance, but middle managers face a quandary: often given little guidance on how to excel, they are
also under enormous pressure to do a variety of things other than "lead." This book provides much-needed
tools and techniques for building a high-performing team—without letting your other duties suffer.
Organized around a coherent philosophy and based on solid research, the discussion offers a roadmap to
engagement, talent development, and excellence in management. From difficult situations and
organizational challenges to everyday motivation and inspiration, these techniques help middle managers
achieve the goals of their organization while empowering their workers to achieve their own. Talent
development is probably not your full-time job—yet it drives the engagement that results in high
performance. This book shows you how to hit the "sweet spot" of middle management, with a host of tools
and strategies to help you help your team shine. Motivate, inspire, and lead your team with confidence
Manage through challenges and overcome obstacles Develop key talent and maintain high engagement Adopt
practical management tools based on substantiated research Most organizations direct the majority of
their development resources to the C-suite, but still expect their mid-level managers to attract,
engage, retain, and develop talent; but successfully juggling everyday duties while maintaining team
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performance and leading around roadblocks leaves little room for management planning. Managing to Make a
Difference offers the solution in the form of tools, techniques, and practical strategy for a high
performing team.
A categorized compilation of favorite posts from the Evolving Excellence blog, Evolving Excellence:
Thoughts on Lean Enterprise Leadership offers different-even outright contradictory-viewpoints that
explore various aspects of lean enterprise excellence. In the shared desire to see American
manufacturing thrive, authors Kevin Meyer and Bill Waddell have poured their knowledge, opinions, and
ideas into their blog for the past two years. Sometimes tongue in cheek, usually provocative,
occasionally humorous, but always passionate, they point out the failures of companies, organizations,
and individuals in the manufacturing industry while also lauding those that understand true excellence.
In Evolving Excellence, you'll find a bevy of different topics including: · Learning from the masters of
lean manufacturing · Life, liberty, and the pursuit of manufacturing · The false god of the almighty
algorithm · Looking lean vs. being lean · The impending global struggle between workers and management
"If you love manufacturing then we hope you're reading Evolving Excellence. It's a must-read for
manufacturers and those who dream."-Pat Cleary, Senior Vice President, National Association of
Manufacturers "The authors are knowledgeable and they tell it like it is."-Bob Emiliani, author of
Shingo Prize winning Better Thinking, Better Results Evolving Excellence also includes a glossary of
popular terms and a list of resources to help further your knowledge of excellence in manufacturing.
Delve into this amazing collection, and discover the different facets of lean enterprise leadership!
"This is a book for artists, but it is also for curators, art school faculty, landscape architects,
gallerists, archivists, post-disciplinary multi-hyphenates, museum program staff, and anyone who wants
to know about the ways art and congnitive science come together to engage an audience."--Cover.
To get the best answer-in business, in life-you have to ask the best possible question. Innovation
expert Warren Berger shows that ability is both an art and a science. It may be the most
underappreciated tool at our disposal, one we learn to use well in infancy-and then abandon as we grow
older. Critical to learning, innovation, success, even to happiness-yet often discouraged in our schools
and workplaces-it can unlock new business opportunities and reinvent industries, spark creative insights
at many levels, and provide a transformative new outlook on life. It is the ability to question-and to
do so deeply, imaginatively, and “beautifully.” In this fascinating exploration of the surprising power
of questioning, innovation expert Warren Berger reveals that powerhouse businesses like Google, Nike,
and Netflix, as well as hot Silicon Valley startups like Pandora and Airbnb, are fueled by the ability
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to ask fundamental, game-changing questions. But Berger also shares human
questioning to solve everyday problems-from “How can I adapt my career in
“How can I step back from the daily rush and figure out what really makes
approach questioning with an open, curious mind and a willingness to work
“What if,” and “How” queries, Berger offers an inspiring framework of how
solutions, fresh possibilities, and greater success in business and life.

stories of people using
a time of constant change?” to
me happy?” By showing how to
through a series of “Why,”
we can all arrive at better

The book that defined the field, updated and expanded for today's organizations Organizational Culture
and Leadership is the classic reference for managers and students seeking a deeper understanding of the
inter-relationship of organizational culture dynamics and leadership. Author Edgar Schein is the
'father' of organizational culture, world-renowned for his expertise and research in the field; in this
book, he analyzes and illustrates through cases the abstract concept of culture and shows its importance
to the management of organizational change. This new fifth edition shows how culture has become a
popular concept leading to a wide variety of research and implementation by various organizations and
expands the focus on the role of national cultures in influencing culture dynamics, including some
practical concepts for how to deal with international differences. Special emphasis is given to how the
role of leadership varies with the age of the organization from founding, through mid-life to old age as
the cultural issues vary at each stage. How culture change is managed at each stage and in different
types of organizations is emphasized as a central concern of leader behavior.. This landmark book is
considered the defining resource in the field. Drawing on a wide range of research, this fifth edition
contains 25 percent new and revised material to provide the most relevant new concepts and perspectives
alongside the basic culture model that has helped to define the field. Dig into assumptions and
typologies to decipher organizational culture Learn how culture begins, thrives, or dies with leadership
Manage cultural change effectively and appropriately Understand the leader's role in managing disparate
groups The resurgence of interest in organizational culture has spurred an awakening in research, and
new information is continuously coming to light. Outdated practices are being replaced by more effective
methods, and the resulting shift affects organizations everywhere. Organizational Culture and Leadership
is an essential resource for scholars, consultants and leaders seeking continuous improvement in the
face of today's business realities.
A searing critique of participatory art by the historian author of Installation Art traces art
development throughout the 20th century to examine key moments in the participatory discipline to expose
its political and aesthetic limitations. Original.
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Michael Ventura, entrepreneur and CEO of award-winning strategy and design firm Sub Rosa, shares “how to
unlock our ability to design solutions, spark innovation, and solve tough challenges with empathy at the
center” (Arianna Huffington). Having built his career working with iconic brands and institutions such
as General Electric, Google, Nike, Warby Parker, and also The United Nations and the Obama
Administration, Michael Ventura offers entrepreneurs and executives a radical new business book and way
forward. Empathy is not about being nice. It’s not about pity or sympathy either. It’s about
understanding—your consumers, your colleagues, and yourself—and it’s a direct path to powerful
leadership. As such, Applied Empathy presents real strategies, based on Sub Rosa’s design work and the
popular class Ventura and his team have taught at Princeton University, on how to make lasting
connections and evolve your business internally (your employees, culture, and product/services) as well
as externally (your brand, consumers, and value). “The most neglected fact in business is we’re all
human. Michael Ventura makes a powerful argument that empathy is the secret sauce of 21st century
business. The more digital we get, the more empathy we need” (Chip Conley, New York Times bestselling
author of Emotional Equation). For leaders of all levels, this groundbreaking guide lays the foundation
to establish a diverse, inventive, and driven team that can meet the challenges of today’s ever-evolving
marketplace. If you want to connect to the people you work with, you have to understand them first.
A recent study found that on average, designing a form to have a great user experience almost doubled
the rate of successful first-time completions. For example, Ebay made an additional $USD 500 million
annually from redesigning just the button on one of their mobile form screens. More conversions, fewer
dissatisfied users, better return on investment. Can you afford not to improve your forms' user
experiences? This book will walk you through every part of designing a great forms user experience. From
the words, to how the form looks, and on to interactivity, you'll learn how to design a web form that
works beautifully on mobiles, laptops and desktops. Filled with practical and engaging insights, and
plenty of real-world examples, both good and bad. You'll learn answers to common queries like: Where
should field labels go? What makes a question easy to understand? How do you design forms to work on
small screens? How does touch impact on form design? How long can a form be? What look and feel should
the form have: skeumorphic, flat, or something else? What's best practice for error messaging?
Change is difficult but essential—Esther Derby offers seven guidelines for change by attraction, an
approach that draws people into the process so that instead of resisting change, they embrace it. Even
if you don't have change management in your job description, your job involves change. Change is a given
as modern organizations respond to market and technology advances, make improvements, and evolve
practices to meet new challenges. This is not a simple process on any level. Often, there is no
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indisputable right answer, and responding requires trial and error, learning and unlearning. Whatever
you choose to do, it will interact with existing policies and structures in unpredictable ways. And
there is, quite simply, a natural human resistance to being told to change. Rather than creating more
rigorous preconceived plans or imposing change by decree, agile software developer turned organizational
change expert Esther Derby offers change by attraction, an approach that is adaptive and responsive and
engages people in learning, evolving, and owning the new way. She presents a set of seven
heuristics—guides to problem-solving—that empower people to achieve outcomes within broad constraints
using their personal ingenuity and creativity. When you work by attraction, you give space and support
for people to feel the loss that comes with change and help them see what is valuable about the future
you propose. Resistance fades because people feel there is nothing to push against—only something they
want to move toward. Derby's approach clears the fog to provide a new way forward that honors people and
creates safety for change.
The father of the corporate culture field and pioneer in organizational psychology on today's changing
corporate culture This is the definitive guide to corporate culture for practitioners. Recognized expert
Edgar H. Schein explains what culture is and why it's important, how to evaluate your organization's
culture, and how to improve it, using straightforward, practical tools based on decades of research and
real-world case studies. This new edition reflects the massive changes in the business world over the
past ten years, exploring the influence of globalization, new technology, and mergers on culture and
organization change. New case examples help illustrate the principals at work and bring focus to
emerging issues in international, nonprofit, and government organizations as well as business. Organized
around the questions that change agents most often ask, this new edition of the classic book will help
anyone from line managers to CEOs assess their culture and make it more effective. Offers a new edition
of a classic work with a focus on practitioners Includes new case examples and information on
globalization, the effects of technology, and managerial competencies Covers the basics on changing
culture and includes a wealth of practical advice
Helping students ask bigger, more beautiful questions Why does engagement plummet as learners advance in
school? Why does the stream of questions from curious toddlers slow to a trickle as they become
teenagers? Most importantly, what can teachers and schools do to reverse this trend? Beautiful Questions
in the Classroom has the answers. Written to be both inspirational and practical, this resource will
help educators transform their classrooms into cultures of curiosity. Readers will find: · Strategies to
inspire bigger, more beautiful student questions · Techniques to help educators ask more beautiful
questions · Real-world examples, case studies, practical ideas, and question stems · Videos showing
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strategies at work
Next Generation Safety Leadership illustrates practical applications that bring theory to life through
case studies and stories from the author's years of experience in high-risk industries. The book
provides safety leaders and their organisations with a compelling case for change. A key predictor of
safety performance is trust, and its associated components of integrity, ability and benevolence (care).
The next generation of safety leaders will take the profession forward by creating trust and
psychological safety. The book provides safety leaders with actionable goals to enable positive change
and translates academic languages into practical applications. It leaves the reader with a clear
strategy to move forward in developing a safety plan and utilizes stories, humor, and case studies set
in high-risk industries. Written primarily for the safety community and can be used to influence day to
day safety operations in high-risk organisations.
A member of the PH OD Series! Volume II clarifies the concept of process consultation as a viable model
of how to work with human systems as defined in the previous volume, Process Consultation: Its Role in
Organization Development (19 69), and introduces modifications and new ideas that elaborate on and have
evolved beyond the material in the first volume. Included are such topics as cultural rules of
interaction; initiating and managing change; intervention strategy; tactics and style; and emerging
issues in process consultation.
The first ever true story told by an MI5 officer - an explosive, shocking and honest account revealing
never-before-seen detail into MI5's operation. 'I do it because it is all I know. I'm a hunter of people
and I'm damn good at it.' Recruited after the 7/7 attacks on London, Tom quickly found himself immersed
in the tense world of watching, following and infiltrating networks of terrorists, spies and foreign
agents. It was a job that took over his life and cost him dear, taking him to the limit of physical and
mental endurance. Filled with extraordinary accounts of operations that saved countless lives, Soldier
Spy is the only authentic account by an ex-MI5 officer of the round-the-clock battle to keep this
country safe. __________ 'Very well written, gives a startling amount of operational detail, the biggest
shock of all - MI5 agreed to its publication' Sunday Times 'A blistering, visceral insight into life on
the front line against terror, revealed in remarkable detail' Daily Telegraph 'Startling, absolutely
fascinating. A footsoldier's account out on the street.' Radio 4 'Gripping. One of the most successful
MI5 undercover surveillance officers of his time' Sun
By the bestselling author of Career Anchors (over 431,000 copies sold) and Organizational Culture and
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Leadership (over 153,000 sold) • A penetrating analysis of the psychological and social dynamics of
helping relationships • Named one of the best leadership books of 2009 by strategy+business magazine
Helping is a fundamental human activity, but it can also be a frustrating one. All too often, to our
bewilderment, our sincere offers of help are resented, resisted, or refused—and we often react the same
way when people try to help us. Why is it so difficult to provide or accept help? How can we make the
whole process easier? Many different words are used for helping: assisting, aiding, advising,
caregiving, coaching, consulting, counseling, guiding, mentoring, supporting, teaching, and many more.
In this seminal book on the topic, corporate culture and organizational development guru Ed Schein
analyzes the social and psychological dynamics common to all types of helping relationships, explains
why help is often not helpful, and shows what any would-be helpers must do to ensure that their
assistance is both welcomed and genuinely useful. The moment of asking for and offering help is a
delicate and complex one, fraught with inequities and ambiguities. Schein helps us navigate that moment
so we avoid potential pitfalls, mitigate power imbalances, and establish a solid foundation of trust. He
identifies three roles a helper can play, explaining which one is nearly always the best starting point
if we are to provide truly effective help. So that readers can determine exactly what kind of help is
needed, he describes an inquiry process that puts the helper and the client on an equal footing,
encouraging the client to open up and engage and giving the helper much better information to work with.
And he shows how these techniques can be applied to teamwork and to organizational leadership.
Illustrated with examples from many types of relationships—husbands and wives, doctors and patients,
consultants and clients—Helping is a concise, definitive analysis of what it takes to establish
successful, mutually satisfying helping relationships.
Consulting in Complex and Changing Times Organizations face challenges today that are too messy and
complicated for consultants to simply play doctor: run a few tests, offer a neat diagnosis of the
“problem,” and recommend a solution. Edgar Schein argues that consultants have to jettison the old idea
of professional distance and work with their clients in a more personal way, emphasizing authentic
openness, curiosity, and humility. Schein draws deeply on his own decades of experience, offering over
two dozen case studies that illuminate each stage of this humble consulting process. Just as he did with
Process Consultation nearly fifty years ago, Schein has once again revolutionized the field, enabling
consultants to be more genuinely helpful and vastly more effective.
The Globe & Mail's #1 Business Book of the Year! "ALL IN, ALL THE TIME" Low performance and high
turnover is not the result of lazy, apathetic workers. It's not about decreasing budgets. And it's not
about a terrible economy. It's about leadership that doesn't engage employees. In Nine Minutes on
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Monday, leadership guru James Robbins argues that employee engagement comes down to one thing: a
constant dedication to meeting the universal needs that drive performance excellence. In today's
chaotic, high-stakes business environment, it is easy to get distracted from leadership responsibilities
by focusing on tasks at hand instead of on strategy. But when you neglect to keep your leadership
priorities in front of you, everyone suffers--your staff, your organization and, in the end, you.
Whether you lead a small team or an entire organization, you’ll discover the nine keys to raising
productivity, boosting morale, and increasing employee engagement. Nine Minutes on Monday combines
proven engagement drivers and principles of human motivation into a simple system of execution that will
show immediate results. Inside you'll find: The "9 Minute" template for maintaining focus on your
leadership priorities--no matter how busy you are Three key questions that will help you connect purpose
to paycheck for your staff A four-step formula for addressing subpar performance and driving complacency
from the workplace A simple coaching model for fast-track staff development Four reward/recognition
tools that will leave your employees feeling valued and motivated The one simple activity that will
forge deep bonds of trust between you and your employees Three key ingredients that will immediately
increase the motivation level of any employee Being a great leader is never easy, but Robbins breaks it
all down into essential components to reveal its fundamental simplicity. Nine Minutes on Monday is your
road map to igniting purpose, passion, and engagement among your team members. Master and apply the
tools and techniques inside, and your employees will be motivated, inspired, and equipped to bring their
best to work each and every day. Quick and simple leadership lessons for boosting performance, morale,
and engagement "James Robbins is a terrifi c observer, thinker, and storyteller. He also has marvelous
insights about how leaders can help employees become more connected to their work setting. He weaves
together personal stories with thoughtful leadership insights into a compelling book. If leaders will do
the nine minutes he suggests each Monday morning, they will become what we have called ‘meaning makers'
who deliver enormous value to their employees, customers, investors, and communities." -- Dave Ulrich,
professor, Ross School of Business, University of Michigan; partner, The RBL Group; coauthor, The Why of
Work "It really works! Robbins provides simple and practical tools to help all managers get on the road
toward becoming great leaders. These nine easy-to-use principles are relevant to today's work
environment and yet so often overlooked. Thank you for helping me to make a difference to my team." -Sue Travis, HR Manager, Lowe's "Every manager in your workplace needs this book. Practical and easily
doable ideas that will help turn your managers into truly inspiring leaders." -- Michael Kerr, "The
Workplace Energizer" and author of Putting Humor to Work "Great easy read with lots of practical
applications for leaders looking to improve their game and really make a difference in the lives of
those they lead." -- Debbie Stein, CFO AltaGas
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What if you could unlock a better answer to your most vexing problem—in your workplace, community, or
home life—just by changing the question? Talk to creative problem-solvers and they will often tell you,
the key to their success is asking a different question. Take Debbie Sterling, the social entrepreneur
who created GoldieBlox. The idea came when a friend complained about too few women in engineering and
Sterling wondered aloud: "why are all the great building toys made for boys?" Or consider Nobel laureate
Richard Thaler, who asked: "would it change economic theory if we stopped pretending people were
rational?" Or listen to Jeff Bezos whose relentless approach to problem solving has fueled Amazon’s
exponential growth: “Getting the right question is key to getting the right answer.” Great questions
like these have a catalytic quality—that is, they dissolve barriers to creative thinking and channel the
pursuit of solutions into new, accelerated pathways. Often, the moment they are voiced, they have the
paradoxical effect of being utterly surprising yet instantly obvious. For innovation and leadership guru
Hal Gregersen, the power of questions has always been clear—but it took some years for the follow-on
question to hit him: If so much depends on fresh questions, shouldn’t we know more about how to arrive
at them? That sent him on a research quest ultimately including over two hundred interviews with
creative thinkers. Questions Are the Answer delivers the insights Gregersen gained about the conditions
that give rise to catalytic questions—and breakthrough insights—and how anyone can create them.
A new member of the renowned PH OD Series! The latest addition to the author's well-loved set of process
consultation books, this new volume builds on the content of the two that precede it while expanding to
explore the critical area of the helping relationship. Process Consultation Revisited focuses on the
interaction between a consultant and client, and explains how to achieve a healthy helping relationship.
Whether the advisor is an OD consultant, therapist, social worker, manager, parent, or friend, the
dynamics between advisor and advisee can be difficult to understand and manage. Schein creates a general
theory and methodology of helping that will enable a diverse group of readers to navigate the helping
process successfully.
Look around your office. Turn on the TV. Incompetent leadership is everywhere, and there's no denying
that most of these leaders are men. In this timely and provocative book, Tomas Chamorro-Premuzic asks
two powerful questions: Why is it so easy for incompetent men to become leaders? And why is it so hard
for competent people--especially competent women--to advance? Marshaling decades of rigorous research,
Chamorro-Premuzic points out that although men make up a majority of leaders, they underperform when
compared with female leaders. In fact, most organizations equate leadership potential with a handful of
destructive personality traits, like overconfidence and narcissism. In other words, these traits may
help someone get selected for a leadership role, but they backfire once the person has the job. When
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competent women--and men who don't fit the stereotype--are unfairly overlooked, we all suffer the
consequences. The result is a deeply flawed system that rewards arrogance rather than humility, and
loudness rather than wisdom. There is a better way. With clarity and verve, Chamorro-Premuzic shows us
what it really takes to lead and how new systems and processes can help us put the right people in
charge.
Creating robust software requires the use of efficient algorithms, but programmers seldom think about
them until a problem occurs. Algorithms in a Nutshell describes a large number of existing algorithms
for solving a variety of problems, and helps you select and implement the right algorithm for your needs
-- with just enough math to let you understand and analyze algorithm performance. With its focus on
application, rather than theory, this book provides efficient code solutions in several programming
languages that you can easily adapt to a specific project. Each major algorithm is presented in the
style of a design pattern that includes information to help you understand why and when the algorithm is
appropriate. With this book, you will: Solve a particular coding problem or improve on the performance
of an existing solution Quickly locate algorithms that relate to the problems you want to solve, and
determine why a particular algorithm is the right one to use Get algorithmic solutions in C, C++, Java,
and Ruby with implementation tips Learn the expected performance of an algorithm, and the conditions it
needs to perform at its best Discover the impact that similar design decisions have on different
algorithms Learn advanced data structures to improve the efficiency of algorithms With Algorithms in a
Nutshell, you'll learn how to improve the performance of key algorithms essential for the success of
your software applications.
Entrepreneurial phenomenon Ari Weinzweig, co-founder of the much-loved Zingerman's Deli, shares the
secrets to providing world-class customer service. Zingerman's in Ann Arbor, Michigan, is a beloved deli
with some of the most loyal clientele around. It has been praised for its products and service in media
outlets far and wide, including the New York Times, Men's Journal, Inc. Magazine, Esquire, Atlantic
Monthly, USA Today, and Fast Company. And what started out as a small deli has grown to a flourishing
restaurant, catering service, bakery, mail-order operation, creamery, and training business. Booming
business and loyal customers are proof enough that the Zingerman's team knows a thing or two about
customer service. Now in Zingerman's Guide to Giving Great Service, co-founder Ari Weinzweig shares the
unique Zingerman method of treating customers, giving the reader step-by-step instructions on what to
teach staff, how to train them, how to implement the training, how to measure their success, and
finally, how to reward performance. Some of Zingerman's time-tested principles: Customers who get a
great product but poor service won't be as loyal as those who are disappointed with a product but get
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great service. You'll get more complaints if people believe you care enough to listen to them. And
that's a good thing. Employees who are rewarded, respected, and well cared for treat customers the same
way.
The Essence of Managing Henry Mintzberg appreciates that managers are busy people. So he has taken his
classic book Managing, done some updating, and distilled its essence into a lean 176 pages of text. The
essence of the book remains the same: what Mintzberg learned from observing twenty-nine managers in
settings ranging from a refugee camp to a symphony orchestra. Simply Managing considers the intense
dynamics of this job as well as its inescapable conundrums, for example: • How is anyone supposed to
think, let alone think ahead, in this frenetic job? • Are leaders really more important than managers? •
Where has all the judgment gone? • Is email destroying management practice? • How can managers connect
when their job disconnects them from what they are managing? If you read only one book about managing,
this should be it!
Edgar Schein is one of the founders of the organization development field, a widely respected scholar
and a bestselling author • Shows how the unique culture of DEC was responsible both for its early rise
and for its ultimate downfall-a real-life classical tragedy • Schein was a high-level consultant to DEC
throughout its history, with unparalleled access to the company's story as it unfolded over the course
of four decades DEC Is Dead, Long Live DEC tells the 40-year story of the creation, demise, and enduring
legacy of one of the pioneering companies of the computer age. Digital Equipment Corporation created the
minicomputer, networking, the concept of distributed computing, speech recognition, and other major
innovations. It was the number two computer maker behind IBM. Yet it ultimately failed as a business and
was sold to Compaq Corporation. What happened? Edgar Schein consulted to DEC throughout its history and
so had unparalleled access to all the major players, and an inside view of all the major events. He
shows how the unique organizational culture established by DEC's founder, Ken Olsen, gave the company
important competitive advantages in its early years, but later became a hindrance and ultimately led to
the company's downfall. Schein, Kampas, DeLisi, and Sonduck explain in detail how a particular culture
can become so embedded that an organization is unable to adapt to changing circumstances even though it
sees the need very clearly. The essential elements of DEC's culture are still visible in many other
organizations today, and most former employees are so positive about their days at DEC that they attempt
to reproduce its culture in their current work situations. In the era of post-dot.com meltdown, raging
debate about companies "built to last" vs. "built to sell," and more entrepreneurial startups than ever,
the rise and fall of DEC is the ultimate case study.
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Build relationships based on curiosity and interest. Explore the practice of humble inquiry in this
audio-only summary of Edgar H. Schein?s book.
Unorthodox success principles from a billionaire entrepreneur and philanthropist Eli Broad's embrace of
"unreasonable thinking" has helped him build two Fortune 500 companies, amass personal billions, and use
his wealth to create a new approach to philanthropy. He has helped to fund scientific research
institutes, K-12 education reform, and some of the world's greatest contemporary art museums. By
contrast, "reasonable" people come up with all the reasons something new and different can't be done,
because, after all, no one else has done it that way. This book shares the "unreasonable"
principles—from negotiating to risk-taking, from investing to hiring—that have made Eli Broad such a
success. Broad helped to create the Frank Gehry-designed Walt Disney Concert Hall, the Museum of
Contemporary Art, the Broad Contemporary Art Museum at the Los Angeles County Museum of Art, and The
Broad, a new museum being built in downtown Los Angeles His investing approach to philanthropy has led
to the creation of scientific and medical research centers in the fields of genomic medicine and stem
cell research At his alma mater, Michigan State University, he endowed a full-time M.B.A. program, and
he and his wife have funded a new contemporary art museum on campus to serve the broader region Eli
Broad is the founder of two Fortune 500 companies: KB Home and SunAmerica If you're stuck doing what
reasonable people do—and not getting anywhere—let Eli Broad show you how to be unreasonable, and see how
far your next endeavor can go.
Volume II clarifies the concept of process consultation as a viable model of how to work with human
systems as defined in the previous volume, Process Consultation: Its Role in Organization Development
(19 69), and introduces modifications and new ideas that elaborate on and have evolved beyond the
material in the first volume.

"Character" has become a front-and-center topic in contemporary discourse, but this term does not have a
fixed meaning. Character may be simply defined by what someone does not do, but a more active and
thorough definition is necessary, one that addresses certain vital questions. Is character a singular
characteristic of an individual, or is it composed of different aspects? Does character--however we
define it--exist in degrees, or is it simply something one happens to have? How can character be
developed? Can it be learned? Relatedly, can it be taught, and who might be the most effective teacher?
What roles are played by family, schools, the media, religion, and the larger culture? This
groundbreaking handbook of character strengths and virtues is the first progress report from a
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prestigious group of researchers who have undertaken the systematic classification and measurement of
widely valued positive traits. They approach good character in terms of separate strengths-authenticity,
persistence, kindness, gratitude, hope, humor, and so on-each of which exists in degrees. Character
Strengths and Virtues classifies twenty-four specific strengths under six broad virtues that
consistently emerge across history and culture: wisdom, courage, humanity, justice, temperance, and
transcendence. Each strength is thoroughly examined in its own chapter, with special attention to its
meaning, explanation, measurement, causes, correlates, consequences, and development across the life
span, as well as to strategies for its deliberate cultivation. This book demands the attention of anyone
interested in psychology and what it can teach about the good life.
In The Thoughtful Leader, Jim Fisher provides an invigorating, inclusive and positive framework for
teaching current and aspiring leaders in all walks of life.
Organizations are most effective when the teams responsible for their success function to the best of
their ability. When the relationships within the team work well and all members have a clear focus, the
team is able to achieve goals more easily. Leadership Team Coaching is a roadmap for those who have the
responsibility of developing a leadership team. It provides a thorough explanation of the key elements
of team coaching and is filled with practical tools and techniques to facilitate optimum performance
across virtual teams, international teams, executive boards and other teams. The fully updated 3rd
edition of Leadership Team Coaching brings together the latest research in leadership teams and team
coaching along with numerous examples to illustrate how to develop people from disparate groups into a
high-performing team. With new international case studies throughout as well as a new chapter on
systemic coaching, the book covers the five disciplines of team performance, how to select team members,
how the relationship of the coach and the team develops through stages, how CEOs can foster effective
teams with shared leadership, how to choose the best team coach and more to facilitate effective
leadership teams.
Communication is essential in a healthy organization. But all too often when we interact with
people—especially those who report to us—we simply tell them what we think they need to know. This shuts
them down. To generate bold new ideas, to avoid disastrous mistakes, to develop agility and flexibility,
we need to practice Humble Inquiry. Ed Schein defines Humble Inquiry as “the fine art of drawing someone
out, of asking questions to which you do not know the answer, of building a relationship based on
curiosity and interest in the other person.” In this seminal work, Schein contrasts Humble Inquiry with
other kinds of inquiry, shows the benefits Humble Inquiry provides in many different settings, and
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offers advice on overcoming the cultural, organizational, and psychological barriers that keep us from
practicing it.
Forget what you know about the world of work You crave feedback. Your organization's culture is the key
to its success. Strategic planning is essential. Your competencies should be measured and your
weaknesses shored up. Leadership is a thing. These may sound like basic truths of our work lives today.
But actually, they're lies. As strengths guru and bestselling author Marcus Buckingham and Cisco
Leadership and Team Intelligence head Ashley Goodall show in this provocative, inspiring book, there are
some big lies--distortions, faulty assumptions, wrong thinking--that we encounter every time we show up
for work. Nine lies, to be exact. They cause dysfunction and frustration, ultimately resulting in
workplaces that are a pale shadow of what they could be. But there are those who can get past the lies
and discover what's real. These freethinking leaders recognize the power and beauty of our individual
uniqueness. They know that emergent patterns are more valuable than received wisdom and that evidence is
more powerful than dogma. With engaging stories and incisive analysis, the authors reveal the essential
truths that such freethinking leaders will recognize immediately: that it is the strength and
cohesiveness of your team, not your company's culture, that matter most; that we should focus less on
top-down planning and more on giving our people reliable, real-time intelligence; that rather than
trying to align people's goals we should strive to align people's sense of purpose and meaning; that
people don't want constant feedback, they want helpful attention. This is the real world of work, as it
is and as it should be. Nine Lies About Work reveals the few core truths that will help you show just
how good you are to those who truly rely on you.
This worldwide bestseller offers simple guidance for building the kind of open and trusting relatonships
vital for tackling global systemic challenges and developing adaptive, innovative organizations—over
200,000 copies sold and translated into seventeen languages! We live, say Edgar and Peter Schein, in a
culture of “tell.” All too often we tell others what we think they need to know or should do. But
whether we are leading or following, what matters most is we get to the truth. We have to develop a
commitment to sharing vital facts and identifying faulty assumptions—it can mean the difference between
success and failure. This is why we need Humble Inquiry more than ever. The Scheins define Humble
Inquiry as “the gentle art of drawing someone out, of asking questions to which you do not know the
answer, of building relationships based on curiosity and interest in the other person.” It was inspired
by Edgar's twenty years of work in high-hazard industries and the health-care system, where honest
communication can literally mean the difference between life and death. In this new edition the authors
look at how Humble Inquiry differs from other kinds of inquiry, offer examples of it in action, and show
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how to overcome the barriers that keep us telling when we should be asking. This edition offers a
deepening and broadening of this concept, seeing it as not just a way of posing questions but an entire
attitude that includes better listening, better responding to what others are trying to tell us, and
better revealing of ourselves. Packed with case examples and a full chapter of exercises and
simulations, this is a major contribution to how we see human conversational dynamics and relationships,
presented in a compact, personal, and eminently practical way.
From the bestselling author of A More Beautiful Question, hundreds of big and small questions that
harness the magic of inquiry to tackle challenges we all face--at work, in our relationships, and
beyond. When confronted with almost any demanding situation, the act of questioning can help guide us to
smart decisions. By asking questions, we can analyze, learn, and move forward in the face of
uncertainty. But "questionologist" Warren Berger says that the questions must be the right ones; the
ones that cut to the heart of complexity or enable us to see an old problem in a fresh way. In The Book
of Beautiful Questions, Berger shares illuminating stories and compelling research on the power of
inquiry. Drawn from the insights and expertise of psychologists, innovators, effective leaders, and some
of the world's foremost creative thinkers, he presents the essential questions readers need to make the
best choices when it truly counts, with a particular focus in four key areas: decision-making,
creativity, leadership, and relationships. The powerful questions in this book can help you: - Identify
opportunities in your career or industry - Generate fresh ideas in business or in your own creative
pursuits - Check your biases so you can make better judgments and decisions - Do a better job of
communicating and connecting with the people around you Thoughtful, provocative, and actionable, these
beautiful questions can be applied immediately to bring about change in your work or your everyday life.
A compendium of straightforward techniques on how to accentuate the positive and redirect the negative,
increasing productivity at work and at home. What do your people at work and your spouse and kids at
home have in common with a five-ton killer whale? Probably a whole lot more than you think, according to
top business consultant and mega-bestselling author Ken Blanchard and his coauthors from SeaWorld. In
this moving and inspirational new book, Blanchard explains that both whales and people perform better
when you accentuate the positive. He shows how using the techniques of animal trainers -- specifically
those responsible for the killer whales of SeaWorld -- can supercharge your effectiveness at work and at
home. When gruff business manager and family man Wes Kingsley visited SeaWorld, he marveled at the
ability of the trainers to get these huge killer whales, among the most feared predators in the ocean,
to perform amazing acrobatic leaps and dives. Later, talking to the chief trainer, he learned their
techniques of building trust, accentuating the positive, and redirecting negative behavior -- all of
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which make these extraordinary performances possible. Kingsley took a hard look at his own often
accusatory management style and recognized how some of his shortcomings as a manager, spouse, and father
actually diminish trust and damage relationships. He began to see the difference between "GOTcha"
(catching people doing things wrong) and "Whale Done!" (catching people doing things right). In Whale
Done!, Ken Blanchard shows how to make accentuating the positive and redirecting the negative the best
tools to increase productivity, instead of creating situations that demoralize people. These techniques
are remarkably easy to master and can be applied equally well at home, allowing readers to become better
parents and more committed spouses in their happier and more successful personal lives.

The more traditional forms of leadership that are based on static hierarchies and professional distance
between leaders and followers are growing increasingly outdated and ineffective. As organizations face
more complex interdependent tasks, leadership must become more personal in order to insure open trusting
communication that will make more collaborative problem solving and innovation possible. Without open
and trusting communications throughout organizations, they will continue to face the productivity and
quality problems that result from reward systems that emphasize individual competition and “climbing the
corporate ladder”. Authors Edgar Schein and Peter Schein recognize this reality and call for a
reimagined form of leadership that coincides with emerging trends of relationship building, complex
group work, diverse workforces, and cultures in which everyone feels psychologically safe. Humble
Leadership calls for “here and now” humility based on a deeper understanding of the constantly evolving
complexities of interpersonal, group and intergroup relationships that require shifting our focus
towards the process of group dynamics and collaboration. Humble Leadership at all levels and in all
working groups will be the key to achieving the creativity, adaptiveness, and agility that organizations
will need to survive and grow.
You never dreamed being the boss would be so hard. You're caught in a web of conflicting expectations
from subordinates, your supervisor, peers, and customers. You're not alone. As Linda Hill and Kent
Lineback reveal in Being the Boss, becoming an effective manager is a painful, difficult journey. It's
trial and error, endless effort, and slowly acquired personal insight. Many managers never complete the
journey. At best, they just learn to get by. At worst, they become terrible bosses. This new book
explains how to avoid that fate, by mastering three imperatives: · Manage yourself: Learn that
management isn't about getting things done yourself. It's about accomplishing things through others. ·
Manage a network: Understand how power and influence work in your organization and build a network of
mutually beneficial relationships to navigate your company's complex political environment. · Manage a
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team: Forge a high-performing "we" out of all the "I"s who report to you. Packed with compelling stories
and practical guidance, Being the Boss is an indispensable guide for not only first-time managers but
all managers seeking to master the most daunting challenges of leadership.
From one of the true giants in organizational development, career development and organizational
psychology comes a simple and effective technique for building more positive relationships-particularly
between people of different status-that will lead to more honest and open interactions and stronger
organizations.
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